
From: Dilgassa, Bezawit
Sent: 9/20/2010 3:57:06 PM
To: Stock, William (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WCS3)
Cc: Woods, Linda J. (linda.woods@cpuc.ca.gov); Lo, Jeanette

(jeanette.lo@cpuc.ca.gov); Moshfegh, Pejman (pejman.moshfegh@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: PG&E Data Request 01 deadline extension

Hello Bill,

In our phone conversations on Friday
(9/17/2010) and Monday (9/50/2010) regarding CPSD's data request 
(PG&E-01), PG&E requested additional time to provide post
San Bruno gas line explosion gas smell or odor complaints and a time frame 
between Sept. 9 -17 for these complaints. I understand PG&E will be able to 
provide all information, except for the post explosion complaints, on 
or before 10/1/2010. For the post explosion complaints, PG&E requests 
an extension to 10/15/2010, and said they will
have the complaints ready on or before such time. I conferred 
with my team and they have no objection to the extension. With regards to 
the time period, however, CPSD prefers PG&E provide all post San Bruno 
gas line explosion gas smell or odor complaints, notifications, and
contacts, brought
to the attention of PG&E, from September 9, 2010 to 
September 30, 2010.

CPSD will look forward to receiving
PG&E's responses on or before 10/1/2010, except for
its response on post explosion complaints which will be due on
10/15/2010.

Thank you

Sincerely,

Bezawit Dilgassa

Regulatory Analyst -CPSD

California Public Utilities 
Commission.

SB GT&S 0054214
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